Society News & Updates

New TTHS Website Launched
We have launched our new streamlined TTHS website that enables easier access to content.
Our new TTHS website features include:
a. support for mobile
b. current events displayed on all pages - as well as a calendar for all events
c. menus at the top of page, as well as in the footer area for easier access
d. social media links (Facebook and Twitter) are now included
Our new TTHS website can now be easily modified to meet the needs of our society. Flexibility in format
and content are especially important going forward.
Thanks to all members for their comments and suggestions.

--Robert Cook

Heritage Update Newsletter Note by Ross Wark

The 2019 edition of Heritage Update is now available. It is put together by members of the Heritage Oakville
Advisory Committee and the town’s Heritage Planning staff. Many articles include heritage designation sites in
the former Trafalgar Township: Trafalgar Memorial, James Appelbe House, restored house on Old Bronte Road,
and stained glass windows at Palermo United Church.

Each of the three local Historical Societies is profiled. Information about hours of operation, programs offered,
and resources available make it easier to contact Bronte Historical Society, Oakville Historical Society, or
Trafalgar Township Historical Society.

We have copies of the newsletter available at our evening meetings and archives open afternoons. They are free!
Additional copies may be obtained by contacting Heritage Planning staff at 905-845-6601 ex. 3875 or 3870.

Out planning contacts are Carolyn Van Slightenhorst and Susan Schappert.



